17 September 1534.

HII FlEt ﬂllﬂ.,
0.3.1.R.,
F.,0. Box lo9,
Canberra Oity, F.C.T.,
Australias,

Dear Miss Allang

Many thanks for your letter of 14 August. I should be very
glad %o see your friend Miss Barnard when she comes to London,

I will have a talk to her with a view to desolding whethsr she
would do better to work at Rothamsted or here,

I liked I!.Iﬂifnilh'l work lmmensely and was very glad
he had taken the matbter up sc thoroughly. T think he should
publish at once even if thers are a mumber of further oaloulatioms
he has in view since thess oould always be published labter and
two short papers are eamsier to write and to resd tlan ons long
one,

Thanks for enquiring about the pouched mice, They do seem
to De slnpgularly elusive creatures. If however, you hear later
of any chanse of getting IL them I hope you will let me know as
I sould probably get the Zoo, to help me meet any reasonable
expenses,

Yours sincerely,



